
     Broadways International School, Sector 76,  

                                                                Gurugram, Haryana    24
th

 March, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

Hope you and your family are taking all possible precautions in this tough time of COVID – 19. As per the instructions 

from the authorities, the PTM scheduled for 28
th
 March 2020 stands cancelled and the result of your ward would be sent 

online. The hard copy of the result would be handed over to you once the school becomes operational postlockdown.  

If the fees of your ward stands pending (till date), that the same be cleared by 25
th
March, 2020 for us to be able to 

process declaration of Results. School Bank account details are: 

  BROADWAYS INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL,  

  HDFC BANK, SECTOR 74 A, GURUGRAM  

  A/C NO. : 50200025220900 

  IFSC CODE: HDFC0009126 

Regards 

Dr Saurabh Malhotra 

Principal 


